
June 11, 2024 

Subject: Highway Rehabilitation 

State WIN: 018803.00 & 027686.00 

Location: Vassalboro 

Amendment No. 3 

Dear Sir/Ms.: 

 The following questions have been received: 

Question:  We haven't been able to find an elliptical RCP supplier.  Would another type of pipe be 

allowed?  Perhaps Poly Coated CMP? 

Response: MaineDOT is aware of suppliers in the US and Canada who have verified they manufacture 

the specified product. 

Question: Did the Department have a vendor in mind for the Elliptical RCP  Pipe? We have talked to 

two typical suppliers or RCP Pipe and they do not make the pipe being requested in the bid book. 

Response: MaineDOT is aware of suppliers in the US and Canada who have verified they manufacture 

the specified product. 

Consider these changes and information prior to submitting your bid on June 12, 2024. 

Sincerely, 

George M. A. Macdougall P.E. 
Contracts & Specifications Engineer 




